
Looking back, Looking forward
I hope this email finds you well as we enter the month of 
May. Is it just me, or is this spring flying by? Thank you so 
much for your faithful prayers over these last couple weeks. 
I so enjoyed hosting my Unit Leader and another worker 
last weekend. We made the most of our days together by 
fellowshiping, having strategic meetings, worshiping with 
the local church and visiting one of my Saharawi friends. 
While at my friend’s house, the worker was asked directly 
if he was a Muslim. He took that opportunity to share his 
testimony and it was a powerful time. Please be praying for 
those who heard his testimony - that the Lord would draw 
them unto Himself. 

Last week we had the privilege of gathering with other 
workers who are laboring to advance the Kingdom of God 
among a North African people group. It was a blessed time 
of networking, learning, reflecting and planning. Thank you 
so much for your prayers! We have returned with some next 
steps, so please continue to pray for us as we desire to hear 
from the Holy Spirit and move with Him. 

The pictures are from our time  
in Jerez and from the gathering.
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PRAISE AND PRAYER ITEMS:
*	 Praise God for the time with my Unit Leader and the other worker. Praise 

that Elsa was able to attend the gathering with us and that our friendship 
is growing as we partner together in ministry.

*	 Praise God that we were able to rent a location to host an event for  
Saharawi ladies on May 27th! Please pray for us as we plan and organize 
this time. Pray that the Lord would stir many to attend and that he would 
be at work in all of our hearts. 

*	 Please pray for the short term team who will join us at the end of June. Pray 
for the Lord to be at work in all of the preparation and to use this time for 
His honor and glory.

*	 Please pray for the few Saharawi around the world who have put their trust 
in Jesus. Pray their faith would grow deep and they would be disciples who 
make disciples. 


